McClenagan, Laura

From: Michelle McKenzie <mmckenzie@nrmcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 11:40 AM

To: Acevedo, Megan; Planning Clerk

Subject: Record #PLN-2020-17313 at APN 314-311-037
Hello

This email is in regards to the proposed project at the above APN in the Kneeland area of Humboldt County. As a resident of this
community for the past 15 years, | feel compelled to submit my rejection of this large operation in an already-parched
landscape. Over the years the water available in our spring has steadily diminished; for the first time this year, water had to be
purchased due to the spring drying. To drill yet another well in the small valley this parcel resides in, on top of the proposed tank
farm for rain catchment must surely affect the minimal aquifer many longtime residents rely on. In addition, this is an
aesthetically beautiful area that is already ruined by super aggressive drivers in grow dozers. We were caretakers for an elderly
couple who were one of the original landowners that built a home there. By the end of their time on Kneeland we were driving
them everywhere due to the danger posed by oversized trucks driven by individuals intent on making the drive as fast as
possible. There is enough cannabis being grown on this ridge already, the character of the community already changed for the
worse, please reject this project by Steven Luu.

Regards,

Michelle McKenzie



